
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/4/2013 2:50:51 PM 
To: maria.solis@cpuc.ca.gov (maria.solis@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Redacted (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN= Redacte 

Ld 
Bcc: 
Subject: upcoming PSEP audit 

Maria 

Larry and I would like to talk with you about the upcoming PSEP audit which I understand is 
scheduled to begin next Tuesday. 

Is there a time tomorrow morning when we could call you? 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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